Town of Perdido Beach, Alabama
Special Workshop Meeting —September 10, 2015 4:30-6:00 pm

A “Special” Workshop Meeting of the Town Council was held at Town Hall on
September 10, 2015. Mayor Patsy Parker called the meeting to order at 4:30 pm.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Council Members: Andy Holk, Gary Fishbein, Sean Hickey,

Ellen Leslie, Priscila Condon and Mayor Patsy Parker
MEMBERS ABSENT: None

OTHERS PRESENT: Marcus McDowell-town Attorney and Lynn Thompson,
Town Clerk. Approximately 28 people signed the guest sign
sheet. (Sign In Sheet Attached)

Due to the nature of the meeting there was no public comment period. The time
was devoted to comments by Town Attorney Marcus McDowell and questions and/or
comments from the Council Members directed to Attorney McDowell. Paper and pens
were available for anyone who desired to write comments and/or questions to be
collected and given to Attorney McDowell.

There was discussion between Council Members and Town Attorney Marcus
McDowell concerning legal issues related to Public Water Access Streets within the
Town Limits of the Town of Perdido Beach.

Being no further business there was a motion by Councii Member Condon,
seconded by Council Member Leslie to adjourn.

The meeting ended at 5:50pm
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